
Wednesday  25 September 2013 
Say No To Narconon In Warburton 
team@saynonarcononwarburton.org 
 
Dear Paul, Kate and Nicole, 
 
I respect your right to set up the www.saynonarcononwarburton.org website as part of 
your campaign against Get Off Drugs Naturally relocating to the Green Gables 
Conference Centre. 
 
Freedom of speech is a precious commodity. 
 
However, I ask that you correct or remove the page FAIRWORK AUSTRALIA, which is 
misleading. 
 
While it is true that the Fair Work Ombudsman did investigate a complaint against Get 
Off Drugs Naturally, the matter was completely settled quite some time ago and there 
are no other outstanding matters.  
 
Therefore, it is wrong to say that there is an “on-going investigation (being) undertaken 
by Fair Work Australia”. 
 
Further, Get Off Drugs Naturally is not a Church of Scientology entity, as your website 
claims. 
 
Get Off Drugs Naturally receives no funding from the Church of Scientology. 
The Church of Scientology is also not being investigated by Fair Work Australia.  
Those complaints referred to against the Church of Scientology to the Fair Work 
Ombudsman were all dismissed and there were no contraventions found by Fair Work. 
 
I hope you can see that it is unfair to quote sections of this Fair Work Ombudsman’s 
document out of context and not disclose that all complaints were dismissed.  
 
So if you can please either correct or remove that page then it would be appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Dr Nerida James  
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